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With this filing, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (hereinafter BellSouth), in

accordance with 61.57, is issuing a supplement to cancel the CATV Transport Service,

Tariff F.C.C. No. 5.  The CATV Transport Service Tariff, F.C.C. No.5 outlines the

regulations, rates and charges applying to the provisioning of CATV distribution services

within the operating territory of BellSouth in the Hunter’s Creek Community, Orlando,

Florida.

BellSouth is canceling the CATV Transport Service, F.C.C Tariff No.5 because the

customer, Westbrook Hunter’s Creek Communications L.P., is purchasing from

BellSouth the assets required for the provisioning of CATV Transport Service for the

Hunter’s Creek Community, Orlando, Florida. Attached is an executed Bill of Sale.






